

October 12, 2010

Marianne DeMarco

NYCOM

Academic Technologies Academic Affairs

Dear Marianne,

The Stanley Schiowitz, D.O., FAAO Department of Osteopathic Manipulative Medicine

Wolfgang G. Gilliar, FAAPMR Professor and Chairperson

Tel 516.686.3799 Fax 516.686.3918 wgilliar@nyit.edu

Please accept my appreciation for your participation and dedicated commitment to NYCOM/NYIT's successful hosting of the Fall Meeting of the Educational Council of Osteopathic Principles (ECOP) here on our campus from Wednesday 9/30/2010 to Saturday 10/02/2010.

I know that all involved have devoted significant time and energy to this important event. However you and your team – together with the media team in exemplary coordination - are the persons who provided the "backbone" of the technological infrastructure that laid the groundwork for the meeting's success. One of the participants noted that NYCOM/NYIT has "raised the bar for future meetings." All participants expressed to me their appreciation of the level of sophistication you demonstrated.

Despite a "washed out/flooded" day on Friday, we were able to complete the mission of the meeting without missing a beat. Your preparation and coordination on Wednesday at the DeSeversky Center and the flawless functioning of the electronics on the NYCOM campus allowed the meeting to proceed so successfully.

Personally I appreciate the smoothness with which your and our office worked together. Your written instructions and providing personal service throughout the meeting were crucial to the successful outcome.

Again, congratulations and thank you for helping achieve this significant result. I look forward to continuing to work cooperatively with all of you in the future.

Respectfully,

Wolfgang Gilliar, D.O., FAAPMR

Chair and Professor

Cc: Chellappa Kumar, Ph.D.

Northern Boulevard P.O. Box 8000 Old Westbury, NY 11568-8000

www.nyit.edu